MayorandCouncillors

From:

Lam Angela & Harvey

Sent:

May 13, 2003 8:54 PM

To:

MayorandCouncillors

Subject: re rezoning application on Cambie Road

To Public Hearing
Date: May 20, 2003
Item # 1
Re: Bylaw 7486
9420, 9460, 9480 Cambie Rd.

Since we can't attend the May 20th meeting about the Re-Zoning application on Cambie road for the 3 acre lot adjoining Wong's Nursery, we would like to let you know that as residents of The Oaks, my husband and I do NOT support the Oaks Association's position about the development of the storage depot. We don't see any valid reason why the property should not be re-zoned since it is on a major road that can be easily accessed without causing harm to the Oaks. Re the lowering of property values (which seems to be the primary force driving the Oak's position), it seems like an awfully selfish reason to not allow others to make money because we want to keep the money (property values high) to ourselves. Thanks,

Sincerely, Angela and Harvey Lam (604)273-9508

